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Knights of Columbus  

Corpus Christi  

Assembly 2810 
 

JANUARY 2019  

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR REPORT ς Anthony Gasparino 
 

Worthy Brother Sir Knights: 
 

As we start the New Year, we have 
so many blessings to be thankful for.  
With the world in turmoil, we must 
thank the Lord for all the gifts he has 

given us throughout our lives and cherish all our 
life’s memories.  We completed our events with 
many new Sir Knights who joined our Assembly 
volunteering to help with our events. I thank you 
for all you did to make this a wonderful first half of 
our fraternal year. 
 

With our Brother Sir 
Knight’s help and SK 
Robert Calabrese, PFN 
tremendous efforts, we 
earned the Civic Award 
presented to him at our 
December Business 

Meeting to honor him and our Assembly.  This 
may be the first time our Assembly was awarded 
this distinction.  The award was signed by our 
Worthy Supreme Knight, Carl Anderson.  We 
should all be proud to have won this award and be 
as proud as I am to have been a small part of this 
tremendous accomplishment achieved by your 
great efforts and dedication. 
 

Thank you, Sir Knights who marched in the 
Christmas parade, leading and carrying the colors 
with our Council through the parade route at 
Flagler Beach on A1A (see photos, bottom of 
page 5).  This is a wonderful way to start the 
Christmas Season when we celebrate the birth of 
our savior, Jesus Christ on a most joyous day in 
December.  Many have Advent Wreaths in their 
home and light a candle each week during Advent 
to anticipate the anniversary of the birth of our 
savior.  As we prepare for Christmas Day during 
the shopping season, let’s please remember the 

true meaning of Christmas and keep Christ in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 

At our December 18th Business Meeting, I 
presented a check to our Faithful Friar, Father Arul 
for his family from our Assembly.  His family lives 
in India and survived a natural disaster (cyclone) 
recently and lost their home and personal 
possessions.  I sincerely hope this will help them 
recover from this disaster with God’s help, please 
pray for God to bring them peace, comfort and 
strength to rebuild their lives. 
 

Our Color Corp Commander, Frank Consentino, 
and his Color Corp members remain very active 
as we are attending many events and memorial 
masses to honor our deceased Sir Knights.  Many 
Color Corp members attended the Sunday, 
December 16th mass for the installation of our 
new Pastor, Fr. Kaz, celebrated by Bishop 
Estevez (photos and article will be in February 
newsletter).  Many SK’s then helped with the 
reception to honor Fr. Kaz.  My gratitude to all our 
Color Corp members who participate in our call 
outs.  If you are interested in joining the Color Corp 
or have questions, please contact our Color 
Commander.  At this special time of year, I ask all 
Sir Knights to say a rosary to pray for all our 
Brothers who entered our heavenly council. 
 

This is the time of year when our Faithful 
Comptroller will be collecting our yearly Assembly 
dues.  Most all Sir Knights should have received 
their Assessment Dues Notice via email or some 
by U.S. mail.  Please make your payment in a 
timely manner for the new calendar year.  We look 
forward to presenting you with your new 2019 
membership card.  I sincerely appreciate and 
thank all the Sir Knights who already paid their 
dues at our December business meeting. 
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As a reminder, the collection for the Booster Club 
is from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019.  The 
Booster Club donations are used for mailing of 
newsletters, member billing notices and member 
cards.  Your charitable donations honor your 
willingness to practice our first principle of Charity.  
Donations are $5 per person, $10 per couple with 
your names included in the newsletter each 
month.  Thanks to all the Sir Knights who paid into 
the Booster Club this fraternal year. 
 

Keep all those affected by the terrible storms, 
horrific fires and other weather conditions, that 
caused the loss of life in your prayers.  Say a 
rosary for their families and loved ones that they 
may heal and be comforted by the blessings of 
God.  Pray for our military, our first responders, 
police and firemen who keep us safe.  Also, pray 

for all those less fortunate than us to keep them 
safe and ask God to help them and bless them at 
this special time of the year. 
 

As you visit your families and friends, I ask God to 
bless you and keep you safe in your travels.  
Return refreshed with a new year’s resolution to 
be more active in your Assembly. 
 

Mary, Queen of the Knights, pray for us, continue 
to guide us this New Year in our commitments to 
our principles of the Knights of Columbus and help 
us promote the spirit of patriotism.  Thank you for 
your support.  I wish all my Brother Sir Knights and 
their families a blessed, peaceful, healthy and 
Happy New Year.  May God Bless you all. 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
Tony Gasparino, Faithful Navigator

 

OFFICERS 
Faithful Friar  Fr. Arul Yagappan  FRARUL@SEASPCFL.ORG  386-445-2411 
Faithful Navigator SK Anthony Gasparino TONYGTECH@CFL.RR.COM  386-864-8706 
Spiritual Director BR Patrick Gemmato PMGEMMATO@GMAIL.COM       386-437-2910 
Faithful Captain SK Guy DeLuca  GUYCHRISSY@GMAIL.COM   386-872-1398 
Faithful Pilot  SK Bryant Perszyk  PERSZYKB@GMAIL.COM    386-263-2349 
Faithful Admiral SK Robert Calabrese BOB8299@GMAIL.COM    386-547-9312 
Faithful Scribe SK Jerry Chabon  JERRYCHABON@YAHOO.COM   913-515-8208 
Faithful Comptroller SK James Rogers  JBRMR@ME.COM     386-264-1829 
Faithful Purser SK Thomas Wegleitner TWEGLEITNER1@GMAIL.COM    386-236-8281  
Outer Sentinel SK Dan Nagy   DNAGY3@CFL.RR.COM    980-230-1273 
Outer Sentinel SK Ramon Marrero  RAMON.MARRERO@BRIGHTHOUSE.COM    386-793-2251 
Inner Sentinel  SK Jorgen Boriths  LADANEJB@ATT.NET    386-586-0033 
Trustee 3 Year SK Roland Salerno  RJSLRNO@YAHOO.COM    386-263-2330 
Trustee 2 Year SK Nigel Powell  NIMAG65@YAHOO.COM    386-676-0443 
Trustee 1 Year SK Francis Laperriere LAPFRAN@CFL.RR.COM    386-986-7141 

 
 
 
 
 

Color Corp Commander - Funerals and Special Events 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 Backup – Roland Salerno 263-2330 
 

Call Outs 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 Robert Calabrese 547-9312 
 

Parade Coordinator with Council Parades 
Frank Consentino 508-423-9364 
 

Food for Events 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 Tim Postemski 904-710-6516 Guy Deluca 872-1398 
Ron Wolak 313-6981  Jorgen Boriths 586-0033 
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VA Coffee and Donuts 
Coffee Maker - Nigel Powell 676-0443 
Backup – Anthony Gasparino 864-8706  Robert Calabrese 547-9312 
Schedule – Anthony Gasparino 864-8706 
 

Sunshine Committee 
Tony and Claudia Gasparino 864-8706  John Fisher 445-5657 
 

Military Order of the Purple Heart Dinner Dance 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 Guy Deluca 872-1398 Ray Ruggiere 439-5819 
 

Faithful Navigator Dinner 
Anthony Gasparino 864-8706 Guy Deluca 872-1398 
 

911 Ceremony Assembly Council Coordinator 
Robert Calabrese 547-9312 
 

Communication Chairman 
Michael Boullion 315-1043 
 

 
 
 
Booster Club Members July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019 
 

Anthony & Claudia Gasparino $10 
Bryant & Patricia Perszyk  $10 
Armando Garcia    $10 
Nigel & Margaret Powell  $20 
Francis & Mary Laperriere   $10 
Guy & Christina DeLuca  $10 
Frank & Ginette Consentino  $20 
Tim & Diane Postemski  $10 
John & Jamie Fischer   $10 
Roland & Diana Salerno  $10 
Ken & Dorothy Wall   $10 
Michael & Sherry Boullion  $10 
John Ruck     $5 
Richard & Sharon Friese  $10 
Allen & Joyce Pawlowski  $10 
Francis & Joanne Scheideler  $10 
Dick Keenan    $5 
Gus Simms    $10 

Joseph & Vitalis Paul   $10 
Ken Moffa     $5 
Ray & Juanita Derois   $10 
James & Jeanne Anderson  $10 
Joe & Teresa Nacci   $10 
Ray & Maureen Ruggiere  $10 
Robert & Mary Ann Keating  $10 
Joseph & Rose Camarda  $10 
Angelo & Mary Cutillo   $10 
Pat & Jackie Mulvihill   $10 
Dan Nagy     $5 
Joe Celiberti    $5 
Francis & Joanne Scheideler, Sr. $10 
Jerry & Carol Chabon   $20 
Dave & Sharon Harris   $10 
John & Margie Check   $20 
Pat & Antonnina Martellucci  $20 
Steve & Janice Scifo   $10

 

If you have submitted a donation to the booster club in the past 30 
days, I will add your name to the next assembly newsletter.
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DATE  EVENT    SPONSOR   LOCATION 
 
January 1 New Year’s Day (Solemnity of Mary Holy Day) 
January 2 Council Meeting (10514)  Council 10514  Santa Maria del Mar 
January 3 Council Meeting (11961)  Council 11961  St. Mary’s 
January 10 VA Clinic Coffee & Donuts Assembly 2810  VA – Daytona Beach 
January 22 4th Degree Business Meeting Assembly 2810  Santa Maria del Mar 
 
Feb. 6 Council Meeting (10514)  Council 10514  Santa Maria del Mar 
Feb. 7 Council Meeting (11961)  Council 11961  St. Mary’s 
Feb. 14 VA Clinic Coffee & Donuts Assembly 2810  VA – Daytona Beach 
Feb. 19 4th Degree Business Meeting Assembly 2810  Santa Maria del Mar 
 

Have something newsworthy? Send to: mboullion@hotmail.com 
(Editor’s Note: All items or articles for the newsletter must be submitted by the 25th of the month.) 

 
Our Coffee and Donuts Service at the VA 
Clinic is going strong thanks to your 
support after my latest request.  Please 
contact FN Tony Gasparino at 386-547-
9312 if you are interested in helping us out 

in this noble endeavor.  You will be placed on a team, and 
be expected to pass out refreshments in the lobby 4 times 
per year or once a quarter on the 2nd Thursday of the month. 
 

January 10 – Team #1 – John Sabia (Captain), Ken Wall, Pat Martellucci, Kevin Ryan 

 
COLOR CORP COMMANDERS REPORT 

Our Assembly 2810 Color Corp 
attended the following call outs 
since my last report: 
 

Christmas Parade – Flagler Beach 
Fr Kazimierz Ligeza Installation - SMdM 
Brother Rick Cimino Funeral Service – 
    Craig-Flagler Palms Funeral Home 
 

I would like to thank all Sir Knights that attend 
call-outs and I extend an invitation to all Sir 
Knights to please join us in the Color Corp.  Let 
me know, so I can add you to the call out 
roster! 
 

- Frank Consentino, Color Corp Commander 
 

(Please see the top of page 7 for a brief 
FAQ on the new Fourth Degree Uniform.)

 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mboullion@hotmail.com
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DISTRICT MEMORIAL MASS OF 
REMEMBRANCE 

 
Prince of Peace Council 8791 and Bishop 
Thomas J. Grady Assembly No. 2901 had a 
solemn Memorial Mass of Remembrance to 
honor our fallen brothers that have left us this 
past fraternal year.  The Memorial Mass was 
held at Prince of Peace Church in Ormond 
Beach on Tuesday, November 27, 2018. The 
Assembly Color Corp attended the Memorial 
Mass and was a part of the regional Color 
Corp.  Honor Guard members included:         

SK Jorgen Boriths, FN Tony Gasparino, PFN 
Bob Calabrese, and PFN Roland Salerno.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corpus Christi Assembly Represented in Flagler Beach Christmas Parade 
 

Sir Knights from Assembly 2810 marched in 
the Flagler Beach Annual Christmas Parade. 
Carrying the Knights of Columbus Banner 
were SK Ken Wall, FN Tony Gasparino, SK 

Jorgen Boriths, & SK Armando Garcia. Driving 
a KofC Golf Cart was Color Corp Commander 
SK Frank Consentino.
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INSURANCE REPORT
 
Resolutions for the New Year 
 

Schedule a visit with your Knights 
of Columbus field agent: First 

things first: Life insurance can protect your 
family if some-thing should happen to you. 
Before you do anything else, be sure that your 
family will be protected – come what may. As 
your field agent I can provide you with a no-
obligation family needs analysis. Just give me 
a call! 
 

Don't spend more than you earn: We all 
expect our government to balance the budget, 
but what about our own personal finances? 
Living within your means is actually more 
important than earning a big income to gaining 
a sense of security and personal satisfaction. 
 

Save more by avoiding unnecessary 
expenditures: Unless you achieve self-
discipline, you'll never be able to save for the 
future. If it's a mystery just where your money 
goes, try saving the receipts for every 
purchase you make during a month. 
 

Take advantage of all savings options 
available to you: Everybody likes ways to cut 
taxes - and you probably have one or more 
savings options that can cut your taxes for 
you. (P.S. Ask me about Knights of Columbus 
tax-deferred annuities, IRAs and Roth IRAs.) 
 

Adopt a long-term perspective: Beware of 
get-rich-quick schemes - few of them work for 
ordinary people. Instead, patience is the more 
productive approach - and it requires less of 
your daily energy as well. A long-term outlook 
is even more crucial if your financial goals 
(higher education for children, retirement) are 
well in the future. 
 

Trim down your high interest debt as fast 
as possible: Would you have bought that 
$1,000 big-screen TV if the price were 
$1,180? That's what you'd pay if you added 
the 18 percent annual interest typically 
charged by a store credit card. Even if you're 
loath to tap your savings account, you'll come 
out ahead by using it to liquidate a high-
interest debt that's been hanging around for 
months…if not years. 
 

Be prepared for unexpected expenditures: 
When these occur, it certainly helps to have 
some money in reserve. Some examples of 
these expenses might include a tax bill, 
vehicle repairs or purchases, moving costs, 
unanticipated home repairs - maybe even a 
discretionary purchase, such as a big-screen 
television. 
 

For more information contact: 
Victor Silva, FIC, MDRT 
(386) 569-1918 (386) 693-4016  
Victor.Silva@kofc.org  
 

 
 
 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Bernard Sill 1-02 
Edward Godfrey 1-04 
Robert Rizzo 1-10 
Paul Mucciolo 01-15 
Cedric Early 1-16 

Richard Friese 1-16 
Joseph Paul 1-19 
David Harris 1-24 
John Zielinsky 1-27 

 
If I missed your birthday, I apologize and please let me know so it won’t happen again! 
 
 

mailto:Victor.Silva@kofc.org
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 New Fourth Degree Uniform FAQ 
 

Q: Does the new uniform allow the use of ceremonial swords? 
A: Yes. Ceremonial swords will continue to be part of the Fourth Degree. When swords are used, 
gloves should also be used. (see photo). 
 

Q: How is rank distinguished? 
A: Colored patches will be worn on the beret behind the Fourth 
Degree emblem as follows: 
ü Dark Blue Supreme Master 
ü Light Blue Vice Supreme Masters 
ü Gold District Masters 
ü White Faithful Navigators 
ü Green District Marshals 
ü Purple Color Corp Commanders 

Those not holding office (who formerly wore red capes) will wear 
berets with no patch. 
 

Q: Where can I buy the new uniform? 
A: www.knightsgear.com 

 
 

SICK AND DISTRESSED 
Please pray for the following SK and Family:
SK Sal Leo 
Teresa Nacci, wife of SK Joseph Nacci 
SK Joe Nacci 
Jamie Fischer, wife of SK John Fischer 
Phil Marash, father of SK Paul Mrnacaj 
SK Bruno Cattaneo 
SK Jim Anderson 
SK Robert Ewing 
SK Cedric Early 
Judy Waters, wife of SK Steve Waters 
SK David Rogers 
Maureen Ruggiere wife of SK Ray Ruggiere 
Fr. Sal DeFazio 
SK Jack Houston 
SK Joseph Moore and his wife Sheila Moore 
SK Gus Simms 
SK James Moran 
SK Dick Keenan 
Anne Mulé, wife of SK Al Mulé 
Lucille Di Nardo, wife of SK Philip Di Nardo 
SK Francis Laperriere 

SK Dan Smith 
SK Ron Hamaty 
Kathy Calabrese, daughter-in-law, SK Bob 
Calabrese 
SK Ray Ruggiere 
SK Victor Acocella 
SK Erik McFarlane 
SK Francis Scheideler, Sr. 
SK Jerry Chabon 
SK Robert Brunstetter 
SK Joe Falis 
Robert Furmanek, brother of SK John Furmanek  
SK Ronald Coyle   
Lois Ryan mother, of SK Kevin Ryan, PGK 
John Ryan father, of SK Kevin Ryan, PGK  SK 
SK Stanley Niedzwiecki 
SK Al Mulé 
SK Anthony Rodino 

SK Victor Gajan  
Jeff Green, brother of SK Jim Green                     

BEREAVED
Annette Furmanek, wife of SK John Furmanek 
SK Ed Gerber 
Joyce Gerber, wife of SK Ed Gerber 
LaVeta Boriths, wife of SK Jorgen Boriths 
SK Don Harris 
SK Thomas Liston, Sr. 

Carol Zone, sister of SK Raymond Hommel 
SK Michael Senko 
Mary Gauci, wife of SK Joseph Gauci 
Nadine Leo, daughter of SK Salvatore Leo 
Frank Cutillo, brother of SK Angelo Cutillo

http://www.knightsgear.com/
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